Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

We have noted from your data site that Doug Rose Associates t/a FWT London was paid £22k during 2018 for printing services related to bus stop poster information. However we cannot find any details of an official contract with the city council for this work being in place. 

We are therefore seeking confirmation of the contract(s) held for this work and their value and anticipated expiry dates
Leicester City Council does not have a contract with Doug Rose Associates; any works required are done on an ad hoc basis as and when required.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. In accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
Future requirements for this work are subject to change because of technological developments locally and nationally.  It is anticipated that by 2020/21, once future requirements have been identified, and a new bus shelter contract is operational, a procurement process for ongoing requirements will be undertaken.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

